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ISSUE: SHED THE MEDS, PRESCRIPTION DRUG DISPOSAL 

Shed the Meds Helps Residents Safely Dispose of Unwanted or Expired Prescription Medications

            Senator Anthony Palumbo (R,C - New Suffolk) today announced he will be hosting a

Shed the Meds prescription drug collection event in cooperation with the Suffolk County

Sheriff’s Office. The event will take place on Thursday, May 6, 2021 from 12:00pm until 2:00pm

in the parking lot of the Mastic-Moriches-Shirley Community Library located at 407 William

Floyd Parkway in Shirley, NY.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/anthony-h-palumbo
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/shed-meds
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/prescription-drug-disposal


            “The Shed the Meds program is a way for residents to safely dispose of unwanted or

expired medications as a way to keep them out of our groundwater and away from children.

I’m hoping many residents will take advantage of this service provided by the Suffolk County

Sheriff’s Office,” said Senator Palumbo.
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            Senator Palumbo noted that registration is not required for this event and all are

welcome. For more information on the Shed the Meds event, please contact Senator

Palumbo’s District Office at (631) 473-1461 or via email at Palumbo@NYSenate.gov.


